
 

 

RES-Q October 2018 Update 

Welcome to the RES-Q October update. October has, once again, been a busy month for RES-Q and 

we have another milestone to share.  

In this issue: 

1. RES-Q Registers 50,000 patients 

2. Campaign Stroke 2020 

3. Quality Monitoring at the World Stroke Congress 

4. RES-Q at Angels Initiative National Meeting Hungary 

50,000 patients registered with RES-Q 

Thanks to the dedication of all our sites across the world, RES-Q is happy to announce another huge 

milestone. RES-Q now has over 50,000 registered patients! Achieved in less than two years, this 

milestone demonstrates what happens when there is a strong will to improve stroke care across the 

world. RES-Q now has over 50,000 registered patients in over 500 hospitals in 50 countries. The 

work of RES-Q is made possible by the continued support of The European Stroke Organisation. 

 

 



 

 

Campaign Stroke 2020 

During the Boehringer Ingelheim symposium (Breaking 

Through the Time Barrier: New Frontiers in Acute Ischaemic 

Stroke Reperfusion) at the World Stroke Congress in 

Montreal, the RES-Q Principal Investigator, Prof. Robert 

Mikulik introduced Campaign Stroke 2020.  

Stroke 2020 intends that by 2020 at least 20% of all ischemic 

strokes will be treated with thrombolysis, and time from 

hospital admission to treatment will be reduced to ≤ 20 

minutes. Stroke 2020 has been chosen because 2020 offers a 

valuable opportunity to establish critical milestones and highlight key benchmarks in acute stroke 

therapy. 

RES-Q is proud to initiate Campaign Stroke 2020. If you would like more information, please visit: 

https://qualityregistry.eu/2020 

Quality Monitoring & RES-Q at the World Stroke Congress 

During the Angels Initiative Symposium at the World Stroke Congress (Improving Stroke Care 

Across the World: The Angels Initiative) Dr.  Ales Tomek, on behalf of the Executive Committee of 

the Czech Stroke Society, presented on the Czech experience in establishing a quality improvement 

programme. In a wide-ranging presentation, detailing many aspects of how the Czech Republic 

enhanced stroke care, Dr. Tomek discussed steps to improve quality monitoring. The data provided 

by RES-Q focusses on all aspects of stroke care, not just recanalization; and the bi-annual RES-Q 

reports help The Czech Stroke Society focus its efforts. 

 

 

https://qualityregistry.eu/2020


 

 

RES-Q at the Angels Initiative National Meeting, Hungary 

RES-Q was pleased to attend the Angels Initiative Hungarian meeting in Budapest. Dr. Sandor 

Horvarth highlighted the benefits of quality monitoring. The RES-Q Coordinator, Paul, took part in a 

session discussing the value of quality monitoring and how the data RES-Q provides can assist 

national societies and hospitals identify gaps in performance.  

RES-Q looks forward to working with more hospitals across Hungary.  

 

 
 


